Treasurer's Report

The audits for 2018-19 and 2019-20 have been completed; the books were found to be in compliance with the bills and bank statements. The auditor has agreed to review our books again this year.

For the 2019-20 and the 2020-21 years, we stayed within the budget. Thanks to the REAI Collette travelers, our income was greater than budgeted because we receive a commission for each individual who travels under our name. Due to Covid 19, our expenses were less than budgeted because regions cancelled their Regional Meetings.